
Insurance companies and the asbestos industry are trying to push a bill through Congress that would take away rights

of victims of asbestos disease. Exposure to asbestos has killed hundreds of thousands of American workers, and kills

thousands more every year. Read the editorial in Huffington Post written by president of Public Citizen Robert

Weissman.
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http://www.huffingtonpost.com/robert-weissman/the-asbestos-transparency_b_6647028.html

